[bookmark: _GoBack]GLUG meeting minutes 3rd October 2017

Present: Mark, Martin, Jo, Allan, Lisa, Fiona.
Apologies: Debbie, Val

1 Minutes of last meeting – agreed as a true reflection of the meeting. Note to remember for 2018 dive season – Mark has the O2 kit!!
2 2017 dive season – struggled to fill the Weymouth trip in September and therefore the club covered the cost of 1 empty space on Saturday and 2 empty spaces on Sunday. Divers enjoyed diving the wreck of the M2 and The Countess on Saturday and The Frognor and a scalloping drift at Pulpit Rock on the Sunday. Conditions were rather challenging with a swell experienced down at 35m!! So this trip was best suited for the divers it was aimed at – experienced. It was noted by several who attended the trip that tickets for the trip were not available to purchase from the website. 
3 The plans for the 2018 dive season are now up on the website. Time to plan your trips next year folks!
4 2017 social schedule: whales exhibition (22nd Oct – Fi organiser), wildlife photographer of the year (Nov – Allan), Ice skating at Somerset House (11th December – Fi organiser_
5 The AGM notice will be sent out (now complete). All members encouraged to consider standing for a committee post. #supportyourclub
6 The financial year end is end of October so Mark is ensuring any outstanding payments are addressed by then.
7 Date of next meeting is the AGM on 7 November. Please come and support your club!
